
WHAT: Recycle your r e f r i g e r a t o r and your local Boy Scouts receive $50.   
PPL Electric Utilities currently offers a $50 rebate and free recycling services to 
residential electric customers in Pennsylvania, for turning in your old, or second, 
fridge (or freezer).  While the program lasts, you have the opportunity to donate 
that rebate check to your local Boy Scouts. Hurry, $50 offer valid until December 
30, 2012. 

 
WHY:  Frequently, customers are unaware of the full cost of running old appliances  
 (3 to 4 times the energy use of newer models), and then there is the  
 inconvenience of disposal. This Refrigerator Recycling Program helps  
 residential electric customers like yourself save money on energy costs through 

reduced energy use and helps the environment through  proper disposal of the 
discarded appliances (95% of the appliance materials are recycled). And if you 
choose to donate your rebate check to your local Boy Scouts you will be  

 helping the most important thing of all, our children! 
 

HOW:  You can make your appointment by calling 1-877-270-3522 or visiting 

www.pplelectric.com/e-power. You must be sure to indicate whether or not you 

will be donating your rebate to the Boy Scouts when making your appointment. 

Your refrigerator is then verified for Program eligibility and you will be given a 

confirmation code for the appliance removal. The Boy Scouts will receive a $50 

check within 4-6 weeks of unit pick up date. 
 

WHERE: PPL Electric Utilities service territory in Pennsylvania. 
 

Appliance Eligibility Requirements 

• Both refrigerators and stand-alone freezers are eligible 

• Units must be 10-30 cubic feet in size 

• Units must be working 
• Units must be at a PPL Electric Utility service account location 

PPL REFRIGERATOR RECYCLE  PROGRAM 

Indicate pack, troop, or crew unit number and Council. 
Thank you for supporting  
and your local Scouting programs. 
 

Call toll free 1-877-270-3522 to make your  
appointment today!  

 Contributions through the PPL Refrigerator Recycling Program are not tax deductable. 


